
 
 
Update on Community COVID Vaccination Clinic at Prairie Park in Elgin This Weekend 
 
September 8, 2021 – The Kane County Health Department (KCHD) in partnership with Illinois 
Department of Public Health will provide COVID vaccines at an upcoming community COVID 
vaccination clinic: 

• Saturday, September 11 from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Hoops 4 Peace Event, Prairie Park, 
301 Willard Ave., Elgin 

The previously announced clinic on Sunday, September 12 has been cancelled. 

Other community clinics previously announced for this week include: 

• Wednesday, September 8 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. at Two Rivers Head Start, 1661 
Landmark Rd., Aurora 

• Friday, September 10 from 3 p.m. to 7 p.m. at David Episcopal Church, 701 North 
Randall Rd., Aurora 
 

• Saturday, September 11 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the AID Back to School Vaccination 
Event at Elgin Community College, 1700 Spartan Dr., Elgin 
 

In addition, the Kane Vax Hub at 501 N. Randall Street in Batavia is open Wednesdays from 1 
p.m. to 5 p.m. and Saturdays from 9 a.m. to noon. The Kane Vax Hub will be closed Saturday, 
September 4 for the Labor Day weekend. To schedule an appointment, visit KaneVax.org. Walk-
ins are also welcome. 

For additional information and current updates about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at 
KaneHealth.com or call the health department at 630-208-3801. 
 
# # # 

Contact: Susan Stack 
stacksusan@co.kane.il.us 


